
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 
County Council. You requested information about children’s home care workers’ hours.  

 
All our social care workers have a contract of employment with the department and this is either for 

full time of 37 hours per week, or part time of 18.5 hours per week. Staff also have the opportunity 

to work additional hours to cover sickness, annual leave etc, and they are paid accordingly for doing 
additional hours above their contractual hours. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail 

complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  
John Allison 

Information Officer 
Resources 

Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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